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 Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We are pleased to offer you the opportunity to purchase a leavers hoodie or t-shirt for your 
child. The company we are using has set up an online shop, offering a choice of styles, sizes 
and colours. You also have the option of adding a nickname at a small additional cost. 
  
All hoodies are printed with the school name on the front and the names of all pupils in the year 
group on the reverse. The font, layout and style has been decided by the year 8 pupils. 
  
For help with sizing please go to: https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies. I 
also have a couple of sample hoodies, if any pupils would like to drop by and see them. Most 
pupils order a little bigger than their current size, to allow for a summer growth spurt. 
  
Orders and payments can be made online via the following link: 
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies-login 
  
Alternatively, go to the website www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk  to view images of the 
clothing and colours. You can then access the shop via “Login” at the top of the home page. 
  
The school’s login details are as follows: 
  
USERNAME: SL58465 
  
PASSWORD: 58465epms 
   
The shop will close on Sunday 5 June 2022, to allow the company to process and deliver the 
order prior to the end of term. Late orders will incur an additional printing and delivery charge. 
  
If you have any questions, or if for any reason you are unable to place an order online, please 
do not hesitate to contact me via the school office. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
  
  
Miranda Dixon 
Leader of Year 8 
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